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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1.  qldwater Member Survey
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
qldwater recently emailed our Annual Member Survey to the primary contacts from each member organisation.  We are seeking input from members on items to be tabled for discussion at the next Technical Reference Group meeting to be held in November and ask for completed surveys to be returned to us by Friday 25 October.

The short survey includes issues which have been discussed recently such as availability of specialised services and contractors, including chemical suppliers and laboratory services as well as questions on standard drawings and an operator exchange program.

We will conduct a random draw of responses, with two $100 magazine subscriptions as prizes.  If you have not received the survey or would like a copy sent to you (member’s only),  please email hgold@qldwater.com.au

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2.  Australian Water Association 2014 Regional Water Conference Scholarship 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Australian Water Association (AWA) in partnership with AECOM have announced their 2014 Regional Water Conference Scholarship.  The scholarship program is designed to enhance the knowledge and capability of Australian water sector employees at different stages of their careers, through attending the AWA regional conference in Mackay in 2014 and offering the opportunity to work with experienced water leaders to prepare and deliver a conference paper.

The scholarship opportunity for the successful applicants means they will receive either partial or full funding for conference registration, travel and accommodation.  The program aims to attract applicants working in the water sector in remote Queensland locations who would normally find it difficult to attend this conference.

Scholarship applications will be open early in 2014, or contact Sharon Ible – sible@awa.asn.au or Pedro Mendiolea – pedro.mendiolea@aecom.com  for more information.
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